
RAB Comments on Amendment to the Annual Plan to Incorporate “De Minimis Reduction” for 
Westlawn Gardens 

 

This amendment was presented and discussed at the May 27, 2021 Resident Advisory Board (RAB) 
meeting.  RAB members did not have any comments or feedback on the change of 20 units from RAD to 
regular Project-based voucher units. 

 

 


